

Jack Brereton MP Stoke-on-Trent South

Sign up to my newsletter: www.jackbrereton.co.uk/subscribe

The Community Foundation for Staffordshire via e-mail: adam.berrisford@staffsfoundation.org.uk

September 2018

Dear Sirs,

Community Recycling Consortium Community Interest Company

I have pleasure in writing to support the nomination of Community Recycling Consortium CIC (CRC) for the Queen's Award for Voluntary Service.

Based in my constituency, CRC provides training and employment to local people with mental health problems, and delivers to the local community (and wider) a service for the environmentally-responsible disposal and recycling of computer equipment and other small electronics.

I have had the opportunity of visiting CRC in Fenton and seeing at first hand the excellent work that is done there and the opportunities that are extended to volunteers who might otherwise have difficulty in securing work or training. I know that CRC has a strong record of building skills, confidence and experience in local people that enable them to flourish and to progress to further training and employment, and a roll-call of individuals who have gone on to great success.

An organisation which provides important opportunities for people living in my constituency and also an increasingly-necessary environmentally conscious business in its own right, I have no hesitation in recommending CRC for the Queen's Award for Voluntary Service. I am supplying this letter to you as the nominating organisation and I hope and trust that the nomination will receive careful and favourable consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Jack Brereton MP

Member of Parliament for Stoke-on-Trent South

J. Brenet